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Meeting Held on 14th November 1998 at GHt55EErfer

A short meeting followed the AGM.

Peter Lea agreed to be Chairman.
Geoffrey Rogerson i§ Vice Chairman.
Andrew Sherrey is Treasurer.
Sue Burchett is Secretary.

People to attend various meetings were sorted  with Geoff and Stephen
attending an E.A. meeting and Sue going to the Parliamentary Waterways
Group. The date of the next meeting was fixed for Saturday 24th November at
Northfield
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